
 

LEAF end of financial year report – 2023 – 24 

Year overview 

It has been a successful year for LEAF, with us having raised money for the 

benefit of all children at Leechpool Primary School. 

The 2023-24 financial year started with a balance of £47,729.84 and the 

financial year closed with a balance of £50,493.99. 

Fundraising 

Our fayres, discos, music gala and film nights continue to be a huge success 

with us raising profits of £12,662.93 from these events alone. We moved 

the date of our May Fayre this year and held the fayre as a summer fayre 

after school. This proved to be a success. We have been trialling 

improvements to our cashless payments and are looking to roll out QR 

codes to every stool by our next May/Summer Fayre. 

We continue to receive commission from Taylor Made Uniforms, having 

raised £841.00 this financial year. We have also raised funds through “Easy 

Fundraising” and commission from the Christmas Card sales. 

We have continued to support many charities throughout the year, including 

Children in Need, Comic Relief, Horsham Matters, St Catherines Hospice to 

name a few. The charities the school are currently supporting and the 

amounts raised are here on our website. 

School Projects 

LEAF continue to raise funds of school projects. We have been focussing on 

raising funds for our outside areas and the development of our cookery 

room. 

LEAF has also continued to contribute to the Year 6 leaving prom and 

candlelight dinner. 

The accounts for financial year 2023-24 have been audited. 

 

Date agreed 

Daniel Clement 

LEAF Treasurer 
1st December 2024 

 

https://www.leechpoolprimaryschool.co.uk/parents-zone/new-page-1-2-3-4

